
SUPERINTENDENT 

Sean Berry 

400 W. Pearl 

Tremont  IL  61568 

Tremont Community Unit Dist. #702 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on a tentative budget for  
Tremont Community Unit District #702 for Fiscal Year 2024 will be held at 
7:00 p.m. on the 14th day of September 2023.  Notice is further given that 
said budget is on file and conveniently available to public inspection at the 
Superintendent’s Office at 400 W. Pearl, Tremont IL.     
 
 
 
Sean Berry 
Tremont CUSD #702 
 


